

24th July 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Please see below the Saint Ambrose School uniform. We are very proud of all our children, they are all Ambassadors for Saint Ambrose. To ensure we reach our aim of high standards in all areas I have sent out a uniform reminder today. I hope this will help you if you need to buy uniform over the summer.

For the academic year 2023-24 children will again be allowed to come to school in p.e. kit on p.e. days. P.e. days will be shared week beginning 4^{th} September.

UNIFORM

WINTER	SUMMER
Grey skirt/pinafore/trousers	Grey skirt/pinafore/trousers/shorts with
	white shirt and yellow/black tie
White shirt and yellow/black tie	Yellow and white checked dress
Burgundy jumper/cardigan with	Burgundy jumper/cardigan with
embroidered badge	embroidered badge
Flat black shoes – not boots or trainers	Flat black shoes or sandals – not trainers
Grey tights or socks	White socks

PE:

- Black shorts (summer)/black joggers (winter)
- Burgundy t-shirt with logo
- P.E pumps or trainers
- Bag to hold pumps, t-shirt, and shorts/joggers.

Key stage 2 only: Swimming costume, towel, and swimming cap

We wish to maintain the good standards of appearance shown by pupils at St. Ambrose and therefore ask:

- 1. If your children wear trainers on p.e. days, please send them in dark trainers or school shoes.
 - To help parents, children can wear school shoes on p.e. days and change into trainers for p.e.

PTO.

St Ambrose Catholic Primary School, Leswell Street, Kidderminster Wocestershire, DY10 1RP

Tel: 01562 823568 www.st-ambrose.sch.life Principal: Mrs E Brocklesby





- 2. When you are buying jogging bottoms or shorts, please ensure they do not have a logo e.g. Nike, Adidas etc
- 3. Please also ensure socks are plain and do not have a logo
- 3. Please can we ask for haircuts to be tidy but not extreme. If hair is past shoulder length, then it needs to be tied up, it also needs to be kept out of children's eyes (this applies to both boys and girls). Hair gel, hair spray, hair dyes and other styling products should not be used for.
- 4. The wearing of jewellery is discouraged unless it is a watch or stud earrings. Children must be able to remove their own jewellery for PE lessons.

Kind regards,

Mrs E Brocklesby

Mrs E Brocklesby Principal

St Ambrose Catholic Primary School, Leswell Street, Kidderminster Wocestershire, DY10 1RP

Tel: 01562 823568 www.st-ambrose.sch.life Principal: Mrs E Brocklesby

